
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It was communicated on the recent newsletter that a selection of Year 6 pupils would be attending 

a football tournament at the end of the month at Arthur Mellows Village College. 

 

It is with a heavy heart that we have decided to no longer attend this event due to the rising cases 

of Covid-19 in the area.  Our top priority is the safety of the pupils and with so many fun activities 

planned for their last weeks at primary school we do not want to risk these events being cancelled 

of a bubble closure.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

  

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins          Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead                          Head Teacher  
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 
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